PHONE 914-591-8500
IRVINGTON FAX 914-591-3064

UNION FREE SCHOOL DISTRICT

An Important Communication from the
Superintendent -
Code of Conduct & District Safety Plan

July 19, 2019
Dear Irvington School Community,

Each year, the District updates our District-wide Safety Plan and Code of
Conduct. After doing so, we post the related documents for the community to
view prior to the Board of Education’s adoption of these documents, which is
planned to occur at the August 27, 2019 Board meeting. School community
members can view these documents by visiting the Announcement section of
the District website or by clicking here.

Should you have any questions or comments related to these documents, please
feel free to email me.

Best regards,

Dr. Kris Harrison
Superintendent of Schools
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